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i % UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

%mf REGION Il

6TH AND WALNUT STREETS
PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19106

S£P 29 1980

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:
This is in response to your inquiries regarding the Notification

of Hazardous Waste Activity forms mailed to you and how your name
appeared on our mailing 1ist.

To give you some background as to how the mailing 1ist was assembled,
I am enclosing the criterion used in developing a 1ist of potential
hazardous waste generators, transporters, treaters, storers, and
disposers who may be effected by the Resource Conservation and Re-
covery Act.

: After considerable research, we found that your name appeared on
! thebDun and Bradstreet Tist which was used to issue Identification
{ Numbers .

Enclosed is a zerox copy of the portion of the mailing 1ist on which
your name appeared. This mailing was intended only as a service to
those people who are required to notify EPA as a handler of hazardous
waste, We therefore, regret any inconvenience this may have caused
you, and apoligize for the delay in answering your inquiries. If

I can be of any further service please do not hesitate to contact

me at 215/597-4269.

Sincerely,

%ﬁ_'u.,tfu ﬁ)&u i

r]ey Bulkin
Chief, RCRA Admin. Support Section
Enforcement Division

Enclosures




